# GARRICK SUPPORTERS: COMMENTS FROM OUR RECENT CROWDFUNDER CAMPAIGN



Julia O'Toole 3rd November 2020

A wonderful theatre which deserves as much support as we can give. Thanks to all who look to the future.



Angela Hall 2nd November 2020

Good Luck with reaching your target. A really worthwhile venture. Angela hall



carole meredith 2nd November 2020

I am a volunteer at the Plaza and understand your need for help to keep you going, good luck. Was in at the start of the Plaza and have done lots of renovation if you need any help I am still able to do things although more limited now. If you need help please ask



Lesley Pickering 2nd November 2020

I was in 2 pantomimes at The Garrick when 1 was aged 6 and 7. Such wonderful, memorable experiences. Young people interested in the theatre should have the very best conditions in which to develop.



**Tom Ferguson** 2nd November 2020

I've been involved with the Garrick over the last 10 years and I've gained so much confidence, been able to get better at making theatre, given so many worthwhile learning opportunities, the chance to be involved with some genuinely world class projects. Looking forward to what is to come x

JC

Judy Corbett 1st November 2020

Good luck with the refurbishment cant wait for the end project.



Richard Sellers 1st November 2020

Happy to give the Garrick a donation as it been an important part of our lives for many years. Richard & Andrew

CA

Cathryn Allen 1st November 2020

Fabulous theatre. Fantastic idea.

TH

Teresa Hogg 1st November 2020

Good Luck with this venture. REALLY MISSING THE GAR-RICK.

### Christina Atkinson 25th October 2020

Great Theatre , long may it carry on , can't wait for all venues to reopen , keep entertaining us xx

Andy Stoker 19th October 2020

Amateur theatre is one of the very great strengths of the north-west - and the Garrick is the jewel in the crown as far as we are concerned. We have seen so many brilliant productions over the years and are happy to donate to this excellent cause. Catriona and Andy Stoker



Caunce O'Hara Insurance Brokers 15th October 2020

Good luck from all at Caunce O'Hara insurance brokers



#### Samantha Wilde 14th October 2020

This is for such a great cause and a great little theatre that has been in my life for over a decade. I hope it becomes a real hub for our community!

## JW

# **Jacqueline Wilson** 7th October 2020

Such a lovely theatre and great events. Just sorry it's had to be closed for so long through Covid-19, hope it can resume plays soon.



## Caroline Larner 5th October 2020

The Garrick is such a wonderful local theatre and I really hope you meet your target! I will share this with all my friends to try and get you some extra donations.